

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

Dear Parents/Caregivers

St Joseph's School Choir

The St Joseph's School Choir is starting up for the first time this year. We would like to grow the music spirit of this school community. We are inviting new members from Years Two to Six to join for 2018.

If your child is interested in joining the choir, please fill out the form below. Students are to bring the form with them to our first practice on Wednesday 21 February 2018. Mrs Nila Poasa is the Choir Teacher for 2018. Choir rehearsals will be held on Wednesdays at 9.00-9.30.

To be a member of the St Joseph's School Choir you are expected to:

- Attend rehearsals every Wednesday and be on time (sometimes extra practise may be required but early notification will be provided)
- Perform and represent St Joseph's School, Waroona at school and at excursions.
- Support Whole School Singing practices.

We are already scheduled for two events that the Choir will be preparing for later on in the year, the Catholic Schools Performing Arts festival in August and Pam Corker House.

Once we have confirmed the members for the school choir a detailed letter will be sent out to provide more details and information on performance dates.

"Words make you think. Music makes you feel. A song makes you feel a thought." - E.Y. Harbura

	Thurburg
God Bless	
Yours in harmony	
Mr Travis Bienkowski Principal	
St Joseph's School Choir – (to be ret	urned to school office 21 February 2018)
Student's Name:	Year:
Please state any Performing Arts skills or talent your child has:	
Parent/Caregiver Name:	Signature

_Signature: ____